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Thank you for your interest in Ribchester St Wilfrid’s CE School. 

The Governors of Ribchester St Wilfrid’s CE School wish to appoint a dynamic and creative Year 1/2 teacher to cover a Maternity Leave. This position presents an exciting opportunity for a highly motivated and inspiring teacher with vision, passion and drive to work in our school’s development and continued strive for excellence. You will be supported by a hardworking and dedicated team of staff and governors and offered the opportunity to continually develop your own practice.

Ribchester St Wilfrid's values its role as being a school at the heart of the village community where children experience an education that is deeply rooted in its Christian ethos. Each pupil is unique and we strive to celebrate their achievements and fulfill their potential. In December 2017, OFSTED judged us as a Good school and the SIAMS inspection in January 2016 judged us to be an Outstanding church school. 
The school is situated on the banks of the River Ribble and has developed an outdoor and indoor environment that is stimulating, purposeful and cared for with great attention by our pupils and wider school community.

We currently have 69 pupils in the school, but increasing to 85 pupils in September. Classes are currently organised with a Reception class and a Year 1/2 class. Our KS2 department is made up of a Year 3/4 class and a Year 5/6 class. 

On the back of our successful inspections the school has made great strides in developing a creative curriculum, improving and widening our provision, aspiring to continually improve our standards across the school and develop in our pupils a deeper awareness of their world. A major focus of our work here at Ribchester St Wilfrid’s CE School is also to develop our pupils as caring and responsible citizens. 

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed after school from 3.30pm. Please telephone the school if you would like to come and visit.

If you wish to apply, the application form should be fully completed and free from error. The letter should be no longer than two sides of A4 and should be related to the specific post. Please include the contact details including email addresses of two professional referees. A faith reference is desirable but not essential. Please also provide your own email details on the application form so that the correct information can be sent to you directly.

Completed applications should be returned to the Headteacher at the school – either by email, post or hand delivered. If you are invited to interview you will also be asked to teach a short lesson in our KS1 class.
I look forward to reading your application and wish you every success. 
Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Angela Cottam

Headteacher  – Ribchester St Wilfrid’s

